
Further Advice to students from the Academic Registrar: 

 

 

Further to the announcement of the postponement of examinations on Friday 18 

and Saturday 19 January, notified to you on the student snowpage, SurreyNet and 

the home pages of the Current Student Site; the Student Union website and 

Facebook, I am now able to update you with this further advice. 

 

The examinations which were postponed on Friday 18 and Saturday 19 January 

have been scheduled for later this week – between Wednesday 23 and Saturday 

26 January 2013 as previously advised. 

 

All students are expected to attend as appropriate for these rescheduled 

examinations in line with the adverse weather policy.  If you think that you will not 

be to attend an examination at the rescheduled time you should contact your 

Faculty Registrar as soon as possible to discuss your particular situation.   If your 

reasons for non attendance are considered to be valid, you will be permitted a 

deferred assessment. 

 

Senate has agreed that these deferred examinations will be scheduled for Friday 

24 and Saturday 25 May prior to the start of the Semester 2 diet of examinations.    

The Semester 2 diet of examinations will then commence on Tuesday 28 May 2013, 

the day after the May Bank Holiday. 

 

Caroline Johnson 

Academic Registrar 

22 January 2013 

 
 


